July 2018 Meeting

Started 745pm

Jen reviewed June 2018 meeting notes.

Dave-
Fall ball registration is open- up to 9-10 as of now. Will send and email again this weekend. Steve will have the older group 13+ to hopefully play vs Sykesville. Dan and Jason will do the younger group (last year had 2 teams in 7-9). Jason will assist with team building.

Travel: As of now Erin, Shane, and Chris is staying. 10U coach Scott will not be coming back as his son is not ready to play travel. Vince (assistant coach) is unable to commit. George wants to take over the 10U team for 2019 season. Asked George to get team tryout dates for end of this week.

Meeting with Pat on Aug 8th to figure out how much dirt we need to get/ask for the self-help funds. Some might go to WMHS but Erin and Shane need to talk to Barnes ahead of time since they have a plan for a French drain.

Need to fix lip at BC. Might talk to someone about drainage by the batting cage. Water leaks down the hill into the left field.

Might take August off for the meeting.

September he wants to sit down and talk to John at All American and Bob Frank about the 11-12 age group. He wants by December as to who we are using for umps. And we need to be clear on rates per game.

Season went well overall. Some umpire issues- want to ensure we get two umpires for the older games with All American.

Pitching machines seemed to go over well. More reliable. They will have to be cleaned up before the next season. Balls need to be returned to the buckets- one for each machine. Minimal complaints. Bad rain this year.

We do need to decide on (sept/oct) if we will move 13-14 to 13-15 age group.

FVE 1: will use 90 and 70 foot diamond.

Approved to build a shed at Avondale.



Bob:
Engel was not good for umpires. Not reliable. 
Bob will talk to Josh G. about umpiring for fall.

Need a end date for fall ball so we can order the jerseys.
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